AGENDA #3a(4)

To the Mayor and Town Council Members

We live on Hillsborough Street just below the North Street Intersection. This fall and
winter we have noticed that the traffic on the street has increased greatly, making the
street much more dangerous for residents and pedestrians. We request a case study of the
traffic at this intersection. We hope the town will use traffic calming measures such as
speed humps or stop signs for safety and speed reduction. We appreciate your
consideration of this serious situation.

Richard F. Donnan

Caroline W. Donnan
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